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Retirement and/or pension pay received for service in the US Armed Forces should 

be exempt from state income tax as veterans and their families already sacrifice an 

inconceivable amount in order to serve our country. This exemption is earned in 

countless ways that only the 1% who choose to serve can truly understand. Let us 

not take more from those who have given so much.  


